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	LGPS Pension Managers



	Our Ref:
LGR 136/8/.....
Your Ref:


        30  January  2013


Dear Sir/Madam,

Broad comparability work against the Local Government Pension Scheme in England and Wales 
I am writing to let you know that the Government Actuary’s Department(GAD) have issued  a letter dated 29 January which alerts practitioners to forthcoming changes to the Local Government Pension Scheme regulations and that this will have implications for GAD certificates when staff eligible for the LGPS are to be offered membership of a broadly comparable pension scheme when they are transferred to an external providers. Further details can be obtained from GAD’s website at: 

http://www.gad.gov.uk/services/Staff%20Transfers/index.html
I would be grateful if you would bring the letter and website link to the attention of  colleagues in your Local Authority’s contracting and procurement departments. 

I am sending a copy of this letter to Jeff Houston,  Director of Pensions, at the Local Government Association, for information.

Yours sincerely,

A J Lankester
A J Lankester
Workforce Pay and Pensions 
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